KOLKATA PORT TRUST
HALDIA DOCK COMPLEX

T.0.(Sh & CH) Division

Operational Building

Chiranjibpore

No. MTO/G/382/Pt.V/1112 July 14, 2016

Trade Circular

Re: Upgradation of calling priority norms for vessels carrying Naptha

The modified calling priority norms for vessels at KoPT was notified to the trade vide Circular
No. MTO/G/104/Pt.VIll/495 dated 30.03.2016 and has been made effective from 01.04.2016.

Now in terms of the approval of the Board of Trustees, the calling priority for naptha carrying
tankers will be at par with that of Crude/Liquid Ammonia/LPG Vessel.

Accordingly, the word “Naptha” against item 2 under “Note” at page-2 of the above Trade
Circular stands deleted.

The aforesaid upgradation will be effected immediately and will be reviewed after six months
from the date of this Circular.

(S.K. Saha Roy) W’( ol

G_eneral Manager (Traffic), 1/C

e Copy to P.S. to Chairman for favour of information of Chairman.

e Copy to P.S. to Deputy Chairman, HDC, for favour of information of Deputy Chairman.
e Copy to General Manager (Marine), for information please.

e Copy to Traffic Manager, 1/C, KoPT for information please.

e Copy to DMD, I/C, for information please.

e Copy to Manager (M.0), 1/C, for information & necessary action please.

e Copy to Sr. Dy. Manager (Sh&CH), for information please.

e Copy to Dy. Manager (Sh&CH), G.C. Berth, for information please.

e Copy to KoPT website

e Copy to file no. MTO/G/104



